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We are on Chestnut Ave, just around the  corner 

from The Hawthorns School.  

All are welcome. 
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Dear Church Family and all 
other readers,  
 
Welcome to this  Lenten, Easter 
and Springtime edition of the 
Woosehill Church magazine. It’s 
wonderful to celebrate the beauty 
of God’s creation at this time of 
year with the golden daffodils, the 
blossom and the birdsong, how 
blessed we are to be able to      
appreciate it in this country, rain 
showers and all!  
 
This is a  bumper edition of the 
magazine, with a special 
supplement about the progress of 
PMC (Partnership in Missional 
Church) within our church and 
parish.  
 
Steven’s “prod from God”  
certainly resonated with me -  it’s 
how I became magazine editor ten 
years ago now, so watch out  
Steven! 
 
When we make time in our busy 
lives, sometimes those prods  
appear and continue however  
often we push them away saying 
to ourselves “Not me Lord, others 
can do it so much better —-” 
 
If you are feeling any prods, no 
matter how tentative, do share 
them—your life will be enriched I 
can assure you.  
 
As Patrick says,  
Blessings,  

IN THIS ISSUE 



                             Clergy Letter 

 

As Lent deepens, and  our thoughts turn to the      intense drama of 

Holy Week,  I would like to provide a context and vision around and 

beyond the precise  

detail of PMC (Partnership in Missional Church), to draw out the themes 

of the journey we are on as a parish and as individual churches.  

 

We’ve been reasonably good at engaging with parts of PMC as they 

have come up, and most people have reported favourable experiences 
in things like choosing a focus for our mission and dwelling in the 

word. I am conscious that some of these spiritual practices feel 

strange to people and move us out of our comfort zone - and I’m 

hoping that, in providing the overarching narrative behind all of these 

things, we can begin to see the direction of travel and the sort of 

churches we are striving and praying to become.  

 

Every Church has things which they excel at and things which they 

don’t even know how to begin. We are no different. PMC is Christian 

Professional Development which we do together. It takes the things 

we know well and the things we used to know and have stopped   

noticing and it adds to them a very clear and lively sense of God at 

work in the world. PMC says that our expectation of God is often 

too small and our idea of God too limited.  

 

Everything PMC explores is built on the basic idea that God is 

involved in the community and wants us to work together with 

people in the community to build the kingdom in the places we are 

set. What is so liberating about PMC is that it doesn’t try to make 

every Church look the same, but aims to help us become a better us 

because the way we already are is in response to the call of God.  

Through PMC we learn to be the Church God calls us to be - more 

faithful, more engaged, more courageous, more generous, a better, 

deeper, holier us. It is already an exciting journey.                                



deeper, holier us. It is already an exciting journey.  

It will take us to places which are not necessarily comfortable along 

roads we might not recognise. But as we journey, we move more 

deeply into the heart of God and into God’s longing for the 

community of which we are part. And we will still be us. Our 

traditions, our ways of worship, our ways of relating to each other 

are sure. Our DNA and our identity  will not change- in fact, if 
anything, we will  

become more clearly who we already are by trusting God more and 

seeking more bravely to be God’s people in God’s world together.  

May God inspire, hearten and delight us as we daily seek to find him 

not only in worship but also in relationships and service in the world 

to which we belong.  

Revõd  Richard Lamey 

Deadline for the next magazine: 

 

18th May 
Articles preferably by email to: 

 

valerie.weedon@btinternet.com 

0118 9791156 

 

Still struggling with the formatting on my new computer, 

please bear with me! 



Passion of the Psalms 
God has not abandoned you. Though you have suffered much, your  

suffering will come to an end. Forgiveness and salvation have come. 

There is light. There is hope. 

After C. S. Lewis lost his wife to cancer, he called out to God for  

comfort but sensed no reply. Confused, he asked, "What can this 

mean? Why is He so present a commander in our time of prosperity 

and so very absent a help in time of trouble?"  

Your experience is common. The Psalms are a great source of  

solidarity and comfort.  Here are a few examples of distressed cries 

for God to act:  

¶ Be gracious to me, O Lord, for I am pining away; heal me, O 

Lord, for my bones are dismayed. And my soul is greatly dismayed; 

but You, O Lord--how long (Psalm 6:2-3)? 

¶  How long, O Lord? Will You forget me forever? How long will 

You hide Your face from me? How long shall I take counsel in my 

soul, Having sorrow in my heart daily? How long will my enemy be 

exalted over me? (Psalm 13:1-2) 

¶ Will the Lord reject forever? And will He never be favourable 

again? Has His loving kindness ceased forever? Has His promise come 

to an end forever? Has God forgotten to be gracious, or has He in 

anger withdrawn His compassion (Psalm 77:7-9)? 

O God, do not remain quiet; do not be silent and, O God, do not be 
still (Psalm 83:1). 

Psalm 22:1 contains perhaps the most well-known example, "My 

God, my God, why have You forsaken me? Far from my deliverance 

are the words of my groaning." Jesus found echoed His anguish 

through that psalm on the cross: saying, 'Eloi, Eloi, lama sabachthani?' 

that is, 'My God, My God, why have You forsaken Me?'" (Matthew 

27:46).   

It’s not a new question for the Lord. God’s children have asked it 

over many centuries. What we mustn’t do is allow bitterness to kill 

our faith. Through the Psalms we to can find a place to channel our 

frustrations and anger. 



  
 
Tuesday Evening Communion at 8pm, 11th April  
 
Maundy Thursday Agape Meal at 8pm, 13th April  
 
Good Friday Service at 2pm, 14th April  
 

Easter Sunday Communion at 10am, 16th April 

Holy Week and Easter at Woosehill 



Sermon Series 2017    

 As part of Choral Evensong at 6.15pm we are delighted to        

announce the preachers for the forthcoming Sermons Series: 

May the 21st:  the Revôd Deiniol Morgan                                                   
(shared jointly with All Saints Church, Wokingham - at St Paul's )                                                                   
Deiniol is the Anglican Chaplain of the Royal Military Academy, Sandhurst. 
He became an Army Chaplain in 2008 after time as a parish priest and as 
Minor Canon at Westminster Abbey. 

June the 18th:  the Revôd Nicholas Cheeseman  (at Woosehill Church)   
Nicholas currently serves as Area Director of Ordinands for Berkshire and  
Oxford, having previously been a parish priest at St. Mark & All Saints,  
Reading.  He has been married to Anne for 24 years. 
 
July the 16th:  the Revôd Catharine Morris 
Catharine is the Parish Development Advisor for the Berkshire  
Archdeaconry, working with parishes and clergy to help them flourish. She 
was previously a vicar in Reading, after training for ordination alongside Fr 
Richard but at a rival theological college. 
 
September the 17th:  the Revôd Catherine Bowstead 
Catherine has been a Methodist Minister for the last 23 years and after 18 
years of ministry in Essex returned to her home county of Berkshire in Sept 
2015 to be the Methodist Minister in Wokingham, including Woosehill 
Church. Sheôs married to Mike and they have two young adult children. 
 
October the 15th:  the Revôd Alexander Falu 
  (focus on Luther to mark 500 years since the start of the Reformation) 
Alexander is Vicar of Wallsend St. John near Newcastle. He studied 
Theology at Cambridge and  Oxford and trained for the priesthood at 
Mirfield.  He is a past Trustee of the Anglican-Lutheran Society and has 
represented the C of E in ecumenical dialogue with the German Lutheran and 
Reformed Churches. 
 
November the 20th:  the Revôd Canon Joanna Collicutt 
Joanna is the Oxford Diocesan Advisor for the Spiritual Care of Older 
People and the Karl Jaspers Lecturer in psychology of religion and  
spirituality at Ripon College Cuddesdon. She also ministers in a west  
Oxfordshire parish. 

 DO please take note of the venues !!  



Refugees 

 
They have no need of our help 

So do not tell me 
These haggard faces could belong to you or me 

Should life have dealt a different hand 
We need to see them for who they really are 

Chancers and scroungers 
Layabouts and loungers 
With bombs up their sleeves 
Cut-throats and thieves 

They are not 
Welcome here 

We should make them 
Go back to where they came from 

They cannot 
Share our food 
Share our homes 
Share our countries 
Instead let us 

Build a wall to keep them out 
It is not OK to say 

These people are just like us 
A place should only belong to those who are born there 

Do not be so stupid to think that 
The world can be looked at another way 

 
 

[Now read the same poem from bottom to top ...] 
 
 

Brian Bilston 
from   

óYou took the last bus homeô 
 

 

 



The Things He Carried 
ñA Journey to the Cross: Meditations for Lent and Holy Weekò 

by Stephen Cottrell 
This slim book approaches the powerful and painful narrative of Holy 

Week in a highly imaginative and thought provoking manner.  The 

idea for this book was planted as Stephen Cottrell read Tim O’Brien’s 

fictional work ‘The Things They Carried’.  That book was set in the 

Vietnam War and portrayed the hopes, emotions and fears of the 

soldiers in that war.  Stephen Cottrell began to consider what Christ 

carried on his journey to the cross. 

He went on to develop this seed of an idea as he was invited to 

preach at St Paul’s Cathedral in the Good Friday ‘Three Hours’.  He 

used his initial thoughts of what Christ carried to the cross to  
represent the story of the Passion.  It was such that this inspirational 

book came to be written.  

In essence the book is eight 10 minute meditations upon standing  

under the cross.  He writes as if beneath the cross in a meditative, 

poetic style.  You are invited to use your imagination as well as your 

mind.  Each item carried by Jesus is then used for personal reflection 

with short biblical passages.  We are shown what things He carried 

…. the crown of thorns, a seamless robe, the hopes of God, the sins 

of the world, our sorrows, a broken heart and of course the cross.  

We are invited to consider each in turn before reflecting upon their 

relevance to our lives and faith. 

The reader is invited to find an object for each reflection as a focus.  

Nothing complicated is needed and I found I could quickly put my 

hands on each item….. a piece of wood, an empty basket, a sealed 

envelope for example. 

I read this book by myself in Holy Week last year – but it could be 

easily read with your partner, in a group or with a friend.  The book 

may be slim but it contains great riches – as I read and reflected upon 

the passages I found that the weight of the cross was almost palpable 

and as Stephen Cottrell says ‘you may even pick it (the cross) up 

yourself’.      

Rev’d Julie Mintern 

 



A Lenten Prayer taken from The Things He Carried  
by Stephen Cottrell 

 
 

Loving God, 
your Son Jesus Christ carried us to the cross 
and shed his blood for us and bought us into  
new community with you: 
 
help us to follow in his way 
deny ourselves and take up the cross he gives us, 
that the world may learn his way of peace; 
 
may his life and his purposes be alive in us this day, 
and may we be alive in him; 
 
and when our hearts are broken, 
and when the burdens of this life feel too great to bear, 
take us to the cross, 
and enable us to see there the great weight that Jesus 
carried; 
for here we receive affirmation of your love, 
the assurance of your promise, 
and the strength to persevere. 
 
For we ask it in his name. 
Amen. 
 
 
 



Some Light Relief! 

Top Ten Signs You May Not Be Reading Your Bible Enough 

¶ The preacher announces the sermon is from Genesis . . . and you 
check the Table of Contents. 

 
¶ You think Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob may have had a few hit 

songs during the 60s. 
 
¶ You open to the Gospel of Luke and a WWII Savings Bond falls 

out. 
 
¶ Your favourite Old Testament patriarch is Hercules. 
 
¶ A small family of woodchucks has taken up residence in the 

Psalms of your Bible.  
 
¶ You become frustrated because Charlton Heston isnôt listed in 

either the Concordance or the Table of Contents. 
 
¶ Catching the kids reading the Song of Songs, you demand: 

ñWho gave you this stuff?ò 
 
¶ You think the minor prophets worked in the quarries. 
 
¶ You keep falling for it every time when the pastor tells you to 

turn to First Condominiums. 
 
¶ The kids keep asking too many questions about your usual 

bedtime story: ñJonah, the Shepherd Boy, and His Ark of Many 
Colors.ò 

 
 
( ñMikey,ò a.k.a. Mike Atkinson )from ñDaily bible readingsò) 
 



Partnership in Missional Church 

A four page supplement 

The Missional Innovation Team (MIT) recently reached out to ask 

you if you can help us identify: 

¶         Partners who may want to work with us on our  

Missional Adaptive Challenge (MAC). 

¶         People we want to reach out to within our community 

We have now identified a group of people that we hope will share 

our vision and who will want to partner with us on our MAC;   

whether that is getting involved or helping to “open doors” for us so 

that we can build bridges into the community.   

 Over the last few weeks we have been sharing Dwelling in the 

Word Luke 10:1-12 and we would ask for your support and 

prayers that the Holy Spirit will guide us as we hold one-on-one 

conversations to identify true advocates for our challenge and who 

will accept an     invitation to an informal ‘organizational meeting’ to 

discuss the kind of future possible for our community.  

 The MIT meet together regularly and we would always welcome  

anyone who wants to learn more or get involved in the challenge – if 

you are interested contact Jeanette Beecher (01189776408). 

  



PMC – what’s it all about? A personal view 

 

Underpinning PMC is the idea that “if people won’t come to church - 

then the church will have to go to the people”. It is to help change 

our way of thinking about, of being and of doing church to a more 

outward-looking missional orientation. This is a fundamental cultural 

(mindset) change for a church and its members; but the alternative is 

to risk   becoming ever more irrelevant to those outside the church 

and risk stagnation & decline. From experience, PMC says this cultural 

change is easiest achieved through recognising “God at work” and 

then joining God in doing “God’s mission”. Based on what has 

worked, PMC is a about developing good habits and “having a go” 

over a three year period. 

Some of aspects of PMC can be unclear & confusing and raise doubts 

- “what are we meant to be doing?”, “have we done the right thing?”, 

“is PMC working/worth it?” I believe this is how PMC has to work, as 

it has to accommodate many different paths & endpoints. This means 

we have to determine & learn what works (or not) for us, reappraise 

where we are & where we want to go and then continue; progress 

may be slow, but we can make progress. 

Key to the success of PMC at Woosehill is the enthusiastic & 

active support & involvement of all church members. We, the 

steering team & the MIT team cannot do it on our own, please come 



My recognising “God at work”  

(or how I became the PMC steering team leader) 

 

One of the PMC “Spiritual Practices” is “Announcing the Kingdom”, 

which is just the habit of noticing “God at work”, identifying the 

works of God and telling others about this activity of God; so that 

we become much more aware of the God’s presence, interest & 

action in the world. 

For some time Gavin has, due to work commitments, felt unable to 

provide the input required as the PMC steering team leader and has 

asked if anyone would like to take over as leader. I ignored him – he 

clearly had the right/best skills, personality, enthusiasm, & spirituality 

to be the leader, and I could never match him. 

Mid-2016 God started to “prod” me; I thought I was just being asked 

to support Gavin; so I’d report back about PMC at church council 

meetings or attended a PMC leaders meeting when Gavin was away. 

Then, in the autumn, with Paddy having left and Gavin often unable to 

attend the steering team meetings I found myself (along with the rest 

of the steering team) having to take a much more active role, thinking 

about where we were going and what needed to be done. I still 

thought I was just supporting Gavin! 

 



Then, in January God “upped the ante” getting Richard to email me 

rather than Gavin about reintroducing “Dwelling in the Word”. I 

thought it was just a mistake, but Richard carried on emailing me 

rather than Gavin. And then Mary Cassidy (St Pauls PMC steering 

team leader) also started to email me rather than Gavin– at this 

point I noticed “something was happening”;  hmmm, maybe God was 

trying to tell me something. 

At the February PMC cluster Gavin again asked if anyone was  

willing to take over as the steering leader – I knew he was going to 

ask;  I’d had a few hints, but I still surprised myself and said OK.  

So now I’m the steering team leader; I’m still trying to work out 

what the role is about and I still believe Gavin is the best person for 

the job, but I’m the one available. For PMC to be successful church 

members always needed to get involved; with me now leading the 

steering team the need to get involved has become more urgent! 

Are you “suffering” a series of coincidences or is it God at work? 

Come and announce it. 

 

Steven Lewis 



A Lenten Reflection 
March 1st marked the beginning of Lent ï  
a really important time for us as we journey from the ashes of Ash 
Wednesday to the glory that is Easter Day.   
 
One of the prefaces to the Eucharistic Prayer  
during Lent reminds us to not only be thankful for the season, but also 
joyful  ñAnd now we give you thanks because each year you give us 
this joyful seasonò.  The preface continues to explain why Lent is a 
joyful season ï it is ñwhen we prepare to celebrate the paschal mystery 
with mind and heart renewed . . . as we recall the saving acts that give 
new life in Christ, you bring the image of your Son to perfection  
within our heartsò.   
 
The season of Lent is a gift, given to us so our hearts and minds may 
be renewed, so that we may be prepared to celebrate the Paschal    
Mystery when we will recall and be inspired by how Godôs people 
journeyed through waters, deserts and enemies to the Promised Land.  
How those same people were inspired by their encounter with Yahweh 
at Sinai and sustained by the food and drink He supplied.  We will 
remember how Elijah journeyed forty days and nights to Horeb, to his 
encounter with God, sustained by food and drink supplied by God.  
 
Now, as then, the life of both individuals and of the Church can be 
understood as a journey or pilgrimage to the Kingdom.  Thatôs why 
this Lenten period is such a gift as we make an intentional journey 
from one place to another, from Lent to Easter.  As churches we will 
experience it through the actions and rituals of each season in the 
company of fellow travellers sharing a common journey in faith and 
discovery.   
 
Individually, Lent is an invitation for us to take time to reconnect with 
God, a time to reorient ourselves, to change gear, to give ourselves 
space to focus on Godôs great love for us and for His creation.  So, 
how may we respond to this season and keep Lent well this year?   
 
There are as many ways of keeping Lent as there are people and  
certainly not a órightô way!  For some it will involve sacrifice ï giving 
up, for some it will involve an ending of a habit, for some it will be a 
beginning ï a time to start something. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is not appropriate to tell anyone how to observe Lent but please letôs  
encourage one another to use the season as a time to put God back at 
the centre of our lives.  For some, this may involve acknowledging 
our failings and turning back to God.  If you would like to talk 
through this suggestion, please do contact a member of the clergy.  
Similarly, if you have any queries or would like to talk through your 
Lenten observance please do make contact with any member of the 
team. 
 
Lent is a priceless gift, time to walk with Jesus, to enter into a 
pilgrimage with Him on a companioned journey.  As you travel, take 
the opportunity to óBe still and know that I am Godô to hear the still 
small voice, to let go of the interior monologues and listen to God.   
 
Wishing you a joyful Lent as we travel towards, and prepare for, the 
great season of Easter.  

Revôd Julie Mintern 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



The Neglected Best Seller 

 
It is the world’s best seller; yet the most neglected and least  

consulted life map. 

 

It is the most scrutinised  yet misread, misrepresented and least 

understood. 

 

It is the most naked book yet the most mysterious; 

the most loved book yet the most persecuted. 

 

It can be understood by children but often an enigma to the mature. 

 

Even the illiterate may discern its light yet the wise and educated are 

confounded by it. 

 

It is shallow, shallow enough for an ant to walk in yet deep enough to 
drown an elephant. 

 

It is a fire that burns the heart’s dross and water that cools the soul’s 

burning thirst. 

 

It opens eyes of the blind but its light may blind faithless eyes. 

 

It is a double edged sword yet its thrusts and cuts bring salvation and 

wholeness. 

 

The Bible is most nutritious soul food and the most potent balm for 

life. 

 

Should I not pursue it for its benefits in this life and the next? 

 

Revd. Patrick Mukholi 



WOW 
óWomen of Woosehillô is a social group meeting once a month. 
Events start at 8pm unless otherwise stated.  
All women welcome.  
 

April:  Baking 

34 Tiffany Close Lynne Paine ï 01189774257 

ƭȅƴƴŜǇŀƛƴŜϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻΦǳƪ 
 

May: Pub Quiz 
Wheelwrights Arms, Hurst Chris Piper - 0118 9783305 
c.piper565@btinternet.com 
 

June Mid-summer Walk and drink TBA  
 

July :  Alfresco Evening  Camellia Way  
Lyn Brown ï 0118 9782816    lynus@btinternet.com 
 

August: Treasure Hunt 
Dinton Pastures Gillian Payne ï 0118 9619100 
gillian_payne@msn.com 
 

September:  Skittles Evening TBA Lynn  Smithð0118 9619393 
smithlynn18@gmail.com 
 

 

October:  Book Evening   41 Walter Road Val  - 0118 9791156 
valerie.weedon@btinternet.com 
 

 

November:  Bonfire    Scout Hut  
Amanda Parker 

ǇŀǊƪƛŜϪƴǘƭǿƻǊƭŘΦŎƻƳ 
 

December Beer and Carols? 
 Leathern BottleTBA Mike/Gillian ï 0118 9619100  
gillian_payne@msn.com 

 
 

Date Event Venue 

   Showcase Cinema

March     

April Baking 

  
34 Tiffany Close

May Pub Quiz 

  
Wheelwrights Arm, 

Hurst 

June 

  
Mid-summer Walk and drink TBA 

July 

  
Alfresco Evening Camelia Way

August Treasure Hunt 

  
Dinton Pastures

September 

  
Skittles Evening TBA 

October 

  
Book Evening Valôs House

November 

  
Bonfire Scout Hut

December Beer and Carols? 

  
Leathern Bottle
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2Ûɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕÌÙÚ 
#ÌÚÐÎÕÌËɯÛÖɯÈ××ÌÈÓɯ×ÈÙÛÐÊÜÓÈÙÓàɯÛÖɯÔÌÕɯÞÏÖɯÈÙÌɯÍÙÌÌɯÖÕɯÈɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯ

ÓÜÕÊÏÛÐÔÌɯÈÕËɯÞÖÜÓËɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÈÕÊÌɯÛÖɯÊÏÈÛɯÞÐÛÏɯÖÛÏÌÙÚɯÖÝÌÙɯÈɯ

ÉÐÛÌɯÛÖɯÌÈÛȭɯ(ÛɯÐÚÕɀÛɯÈɯÊÓÜÉɯÖÙɯÈɯÎÙÖÜ×ɯÉÜÛɯÚÐÔ×ÓàɯÈɯÎÈÛÏÌÙÐÕÎɯÖÝÌÙɯÍÖÖËȮɯ

ÈɯÉÌÈÊÖÕɯÈÕËɯÈɯÏÐÎÏÓÐÎÏÛɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÞÌÌÒȭɯ 

3ÏÌɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕÌÙÚɯÔÌÌÛɯÍÙÖÔɯƕƖȭƗƔɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯƕÚÛɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÔÖÕÛÏɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ

!ÙÖÈËɯ2ÛÙÌÌÛɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕɯȹÜÕÚÜÙ×ÙÐÚÐÕÎÓàȮɯÖÕɯ!ÙÖÈËɯ2ÛÙÌÌÛɯÐÕɯ6ÖÒÐÕÎÏÈÔȺɯ

ÈÕËɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯƗÙËɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÔÖÕÛÏɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ"ÈÙ×ÌÕÛÌÙɯ1ÖÖÔɯÐÕɯ2Ûɯ

/ÈÜÓɀÚɯ/ÈÙÐÚÏɯ1ÖÖÔÚɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯ1ÌÈËÐÕÎɯ1ÖÈËȭɯ 

6ÌɯÊÏÖÖÚÌɯÍÙÖÔɯÛÏÌɯÕÖÙÔÈÓɯÔÌÕÜɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ!ÙÖÈËɯ2ÛÙÌÌÛɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕɯȹÔÖÚÛɯ

ÜÕËÌÙɯȟƕƔȺȰɯÈÕËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ/ÈÙÐÚÏɯ1ÖÖÔÚɯÚÏÈÙÌɯÚÖÜ×ɯÈÕËɯÈɯÙÖÓÓɯÞÐÛÏɯÊÏÌÌÚÌɯ

ÈÕËɯ×ÐÊÒÓÌÚɯÍÖÙɯÈɯËÖÕÈÛÐÖÕɯȹȟƗɯÔÐÕÐÔÜÔɯÚÜÎÎÌÚÛÌËȺȭɯ!ÙÐÕÎɯÈɯÉÖŲÓÌɯÖÍɯ

àÖÜÙɯÍÈÝÖÜÙÐÛÌɯÛÐ××ÓÌȭɯ 

8ÖÜɀÙÌɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌɯÛÖɯÊÖÔÌɯÈÚɯÖÍÛÌÕɯÖÙɯÈÚɯÙÈÙÌÓàɯÈÚɯàÖÜɯÊÈÕȮɯÈÓÛÏÖÜÎÏɯÐÛɯ

ÞÖÜÓËɯÖÉÝÐÖÜÚÓàɯÏÌÓ×ɯÜÚɯÛÖɯÒÕÖÞɯÏÖÞɯÔÈÕàɯ×ÌÖ×ÓÌɯÈÙÌɯÊÖÔÐÕÎɯÌÈÊÏɯ

ÛÐÔÌȭɯ3ÏÌɯÝÐÛÈÓɯÛÏÐÕÎɯÐÚɯÛÏÈÛɯÛÏÐÚɯÐÚɯÈɯÙÌÓÈßÌËɯÎÈÛÏÌÙÐÕÎȭɯ 

 

2ÖȮɯÐÍɯàÖÜɀÙÌɯÍÙÌÌɯËÜÙÐÕÎɯÛÏÌɯÞÌÌÒɯÈÕËɯÞÖÜÓËɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÈÕÊÌɯÛÖɯ

ÊÏÈÛɯÞÐÛÏɯÖÛÏÌÙÚȮɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÊÖÔÌɯÈÓÖÕÎȵɯ%ÖÙɯÔÖÙÌɯËÌÛÈÐÓÚȮɯÈÕËɯÛÖɯÎÖɯÖÕɯ

ÛÏÌɯÔÈÐÓÐÕÎɯÓÐÚÛȮɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÙÐÕÎɯ*ÌÐÛÏɯ,ÐÕÛÌÙÕɯÖÕɯƔƕƕƜɯƗƖƛɯƛƜƗƝɯÖÙɯÌÔÈÐÓȯɯɯ

ÒÔÐÕÛÌÙÕɑÈÖÓȭÊÖÔȭɯ 

 

Congratulations  

 

to Patrick on his appointment as  

governor at The Hawthorns Primary School. 



Tadpoles—Coffee and Play @ Woosehill 

Wednesday mornings in term time 9-11am 

We have a few vacancies in our lovely Tadpoles group at the  

moment, so if you know any young families on Woosehill or 

nearby who would like to join us for playtime, craft , songs 

and stories as well as good Fairtrade coffee, please do invite 

them to join us. Tadpoles is very much a community group 

for the adults as well as the little ones and is a friendly and 

supportive gathering. 

Talk to Val, Sue Youle or Doreen for more information 

&)234 34%03 for pre-school children and their parents,            

grandparents or carers to introduce the children to church in a 

relaxed, fun and friendly way.  

2
nd 

Thursday of Each Month (Term Time)  

Next date: 11
th
 May  9.15am - 10.15am 

Childrenôs Chapel, St Paulôs Church, Reading Rd 

Please come along with your pre-school children for songs,    

stories, craft activities and refreshments. 

For more information call Richard Lamey 0118 327 9116  

or Liz Gallagher 0118 989 1176.  

 

 



REGULAR MEETINGS 
Sunday 

Church services - see Services Diary and weekly newsletter 

Tuesday 

Fellowship group: Exploring Faith at 8pm in the church. 

Wednesday 

Tadpoles group: Coffee and play for pre-school children and their carers  

9.00-11.00am in term time. 

Contact: Val Weedon: 9791156/ 07919062770  

or valerie.weedon@btinternet.com 

Lunchtime fellowship: meet in the church at 12 noon.  

Thursday 

Together in prayer: monthly on third Thursday from 8-9pm 

Contact Lyn Brown: 9782816 

Saturday 

Church work party: first Saturday in month 10.30am  

Contact John Hoskins: 9792597 

 

Church contacts 
Revôd Patrick Mukholi - 23 Sheridan Way, Wokingham, RG41 3AP     

0118 9773397 

patrick.mukholi@spauls.org.uk  

Revôd Richard Lamey, The Rectory, Holt Lane  0118 3279116 

richard.lamey@spauls.org.uk 

 

St Paulôs Parish Office, Reading Road, Wokingham RG41 1EH 

0118 979 2122 ( Parish administrator Becca Lamey) 

office@stpauls-wokingham.org.uk 

 

Revôd Catherine Bowstead 

5 Chetwode Close, Wokingham RG40 2LL 0118 9781756 

minister@wokinghammethodist.org.uk 

 

For room hire bookings contact Tony Sayer on 0118 9786560  

or email  tony.sayer@ntlworld.com 

 

 



Pattern of Services at Woosehill 

Keep an eye out in the newsletter for more up to date information 

too. You can receive this weekly by email: 

contact Alison Lewis at woosehill.church@googlemail.com 

 

 
1st Sunday: 

 
8.45am Holy Communion 

 
10am Morning Worship 

 

 
2nd Sunday: 

 
10am Holy Communion 

 

 
3rd Sunday 

 
8.45am Holy Communion 

 
10am Morning Worship 

 

 
4th Sunday 

 
10am Holy Communion 

 
6.15pm Evening  Reflective Worship 

 

 
(5th Sunday) 

 
10am Caf® Church 

 
5.30pm Service at Suffolk Lodge Care Home 


